
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF 
REPORT ON DOMESTIC WATER QUALITY RELATIVE 

TO PUBLIC HEALTH GOALS 
AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Coachella Valley Water District has prepared a report on state and federal public health 
goals for domestic water served to the Cove Public Water System, which includes the 
communities of Rancho Mirage, Thousand Palms, Palm Desert, Indian Wells, La Quinta, Mecca, 
Bombay Beach, North Shore, Hot Mineral Spa, and portions of Bermuda Dunes, Cathedral City, 
Indio, Oasis, Riverside County, Thermal, and Valerie Jean. 

This report is available for review at the receptionist's counter located in the Coachella Valley 
Water District's offices at 51-501 Tyler Street in Coachella, California and the Steve Robbins 
Administration Building at 75-515 Hovley Lane East, Palm Desert, California. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
To solicit public comments on this report, the Coachella Valley Water District invites those 
interested in being heard to participate in a public hearing on September 24, 2019, at 8:00 AM. 
at: 

CVWD's Coachella Office 
Forbes Auditorium 
51-501 Tyler Street, 

Coachella, California 

For additional information, please call Wilfred Gonzalez, Water Quality Supervisor, at (760) 
398-2651, extension 2235. 

By._-+-_ _.,._ ____ m;_.. ______ _ 

Syl ia rmudez, Clerk of the Board 
Coac ella Valley Water District 
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